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6: Investigate if practical extending water to start and finish line using pressurised water from the 

tank. 

 

It has been suggested that we could use our new pressurised system to look at dampening the Start 

and Finish line in the lead up to events and some maybe during to keep dust down and help with 

damage at the start line. 

Currently there are some piping with sprinkler connection in the centre of the track near the 

finishing sensors and down towards the dragstrip. 

We have a large roll of 1” rural poly pipe in the 20’ shipping container and some fittings. 

The job would be to measure what would be needed and work out a method of controlling the 

sprinklers as it is not that likely we would be able to run all at once. 

There would also have to be some trenching done to run pipe this could be done in conjunction with 

setting up the new race control location and car release system from the staging area over to the 

start line. 

 

Time: not sure at least 1 hour 

People: not sure but 2 so you have someone to discuss it with. 

 


